UNIVERSITY of OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
RWANDA FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS AND RESEARCH

Extension of application period for the 2019-2020 applications for

undergraduate programs

The management of the University of Rwanda informs the general public that the

period of applications for undergraduate admission for 2019-2020 Academic
Year is extended to 14 July 2019.

All candidates who have difficulties in completing their applications are advised
to contact Campus Registry for support. The online application system will close
on 14™ July 2019 Midnight. For this reason, all candidates must arrange to pay

and submit applications before that date.

Note: Applicants willing to apply as private sponsored candidates are
reminded to take this opportunity to submit their applications for this

Academic Year. There will be no separate period for them.

Done at Kigali, 2™ July, 2019.
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